
 
 
 
 
 

 
PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

for the week of October 6, 2013 

Our Annual Fall Festival is next Sunday, October 13th. Please turn your 

Ticket Stubs and payments in as soon as possible. Remember, we will 

draw 2 lucky tickets for an extra Early Bird prize of $100 each this Sunday 

after the 1:00pm mass. Members of the Festival Committee will be in the 

Grotto after masses this weekend to accept your raffle ticket stubs and 

payments. Of course if you need more tickets, they will be happy to supply 

you with as many as you need!  

During the Fall Festival the main parking lot is closed for the Fall Festival 

Booths so please consider car-pooling to church on Sunday October 13th 

as parking will be at a premium.  Also people will stay a little longer to enjoy 

the delicious food and festival activities. If you can carpool with your friends 

and neighbors, it will help alleviate many parking and traffic problems. 

Please follow the directions of the Volunteer Parking Ministers, they are 

here to ensure your safety. 


